
 

 

 

 

 
April 25, 2018 

 

 

Dear Professors Waid-Lindberg, Brownfield, Bockorny, and Bengs, 

 

Thank you for volunteering to serve on the Sociology Search Committee during the 2017-

2018 academic year. The hiring process can be difficult, time-consuming, and often 

thankless. This short letter tries to ameliorate the last point. Thank you for your time and 

effort. It was much appreciated.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Joshua Hagen 

Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

Northern State University 

Joshua.Hagen@northern.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


